
Office closure 

After careful consideration, I have decided to close my practice at 499 E Central Pkwy, STE 
205, Altamonte Springs, FL, effective 05/01/2025. 

This decision was not made lightly but after much reflection on my personal and business 
reasons. I have thoroughly enjoyed serving as your healthcare provider and am grateful for 
the trust and relationship we have built. 

To ensure continuity of care, I recommend that you establish care with a new primary care 
provider soon. I am happy to assist with the record transfer. Please contact my office at 407-
960-6709 or via email at info@drliinternalmedicine.com to request the transfer of your 
records. You can also reach out to us for any immediate healthcare needs or questions 
during this transition period. 

It has been a privilege to care for you.  Thank you for allowing me to be part of your healthcare 
journey. I wish you the best in health and happiness moving forward. 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Jianyu Li 
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